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Allgon receives part of pension surplus

Allgon has been informed by the SPP (Swedish Staff Pension) insurance
company that an amount of SEK 33 M has been reserved for the Allgon Group
for pension commitments. The amount represents a surplus being repaid by
SPP of pension funds deposited by Allgon in recent years. The time and the
conditions regarding how Allgon may use the funds have not yet been
determined
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